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Personal and Cohﬁdential

Amber Hendricks

C/0 St. Vincent de Paul Church
120 North Front Street
Baltimore, MD 21202

Dear Ms. Hendricks:

I have received your letter of January 29, 2019 regarding issues and concerns
within the Church today. Thank you for writing to me on behalf of your parish ad hoc
committee. It is always helpful to receive the thoughts and observations of persons
such as yourself and the committee members, who care deeply about the Church and

her well-being. Please be assured that your letter has been carefully read and the
contents noted. '

Again, thank you for writing; it is with cordial regards and every best wish that
I remain

Sincerely vours in Christ,”

relefo (o

Archbishop Christophe Pierre
Apostolic Nuncio




